
WHAT PARENTS NEED TO KNOW ABOUT 

ANNUAL GRADES 3-8 TESTS 
 

 

In the past several years, the NY State Education Department has made 

changes to the annual Grades 3-8 English Language Arts (ELA) and 

Mathematics Tests in response to concerns from parents and educators.  

 

 

Join Dr. Jonathan Brown, Deputy Superintendent, for an approximately  

60 minute discussion of these changes and to learn more about the 

assessments.  

 

Thursday, March 28, 2019 

6:00 PM 

Central Administrative Offices 

144 Todd Hill Road 

LaGrangeville, NY 12540 

 

 

Child care will be available. 


